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20th March 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

You are receiving this message because your child/children are entitled to benefits based Free 

School Meals. 

 

During the time that the school is closed to the majority of children, the kitchen will provide a 

packed lunch on a daily basis for Free School Meals children. 

 

These meals will be provided in bags and will be placed outside the Sneyd Wood Road entrance to 

the school from 11am until 12 noon each day.   We are asking parents to come and collect them 

daily. 

 

When you come to collect packed lunches, please observe the guidance on social isolation and 

minimise your contact with other people and with objects which other people might touch. Please 

come onto and leave the school site as quickly as possible and do not stand around and socialise 

with other parents outside the school. Please ensure that you only pick up one packed lunch for 

each child, and do not touch any other packages.  Please do not allow children to play in the area in 

front of the school or to touch anything. 

 

Please do not come into the building to speak to staff.  If you have any questions please telephone 

the school. 

 

Please continue to observe guidance to reduce the spread of coronavirus.  If anyone in your family 

is unwell, please stay at home, and do not come to school to collect lunches.  If you are in 

isolation and are struggling to obtain food supplies, please contact the school and we will try to put 

you in touch with an agency which can help. 

 

If you decide that you do not want to collect these lunches, please let the office know so that we can 

minimise waste. 

 

Kind Regards 

 
 

Mrs Clare Tilling 

Head Teacher 
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